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Tulare, Ca-Tulare Police Department is pleased to announce its Annual Police Department Open 
House, scheduled for Saturday, July 16, 2016 from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. The day’s events will 
include displays of Police/SWAT vehicles, demonstrations put on by the K-9 team and the Motor 
Traffic Division. In addition, enjoy hotdogs and treats for all. There will be a bounce house for 
the children.  
 
All residents are invited to come by for the fun-filled and informative trip through the Police 
station. In addition to station tours an opportunity to see the tools that are used by the officers. 
There will be displays, demonstrations and presentations.  
 
The Police Department is offering crime prevention information and tours of the Police 
Department. Officers will be showing the equipment on police cars and motorcycles. This will be 
a great opportunity to meet the men and women who proudly serve your community. There will 
also be a question and answer opportunities. 
 
The Police Department Open House will take place at the Tulare Police Department, located at 
260 S. “M” Street, in the city of Tulare.  
 
We look forward to seeing you.    
  
 
Andrew Garcia 
Communications Supervisor/Public Information Officer 
260 South M Street 
Tulare Ca 93274 
(559) 684-4249 
  
 


